You asked:

a)
The number of people being provided with temporary accommodation by the council and, of these,

i.
how many are being housed in hotel accommodation, and

ii.
how many are being housed in hostel accommodation.

Answer: The above information is publically available and can be accessed via the following link: https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/homelessness-statistics.
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain.

b)
The overall amount of money spent by the local authority in providing temporary accommodation and a further specification clarifying how much is spent on providing accommodation in

i.
hotels

ii.
hostels

 

Please see the information in the attached spreadsheet. Hotels are listed as Bed & Breakfast on the P1E.

As much as is possible, I would appreciate data to be provided for each month, for as far back as records are available/practical to deliver. Also, it would be appreciated if the information could be provided in an electronic format.
We don’t have information available monthly, therefore this is a refusal notice under section 1.1 of the Freedom of Information Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

